
Dear [Donor's Name], 

On behalf of [Organization's Name], I would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your 

generous contribution through your planned giving commitment. Your support plays a vital role 

in furthering our mission and making a lasting impact in our community. 

Thanks to your planned gift, we are able to [mention specific projects or programs funded by 

their contribution]. Your generosity ensures that we continue to serve those in need and inspire 

future generations. 

We deeply appreciate your trust in us and your foresight in planning for the future. Together, we 

are changing lives and building a brighter tomorrow. 

If you have any questions or would like to learn more about the impact of your gift, please do not 

hesitate to reach out to us at [contact information]. 

Thank you once again for your generosity and commitment to [Organization's Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


